Coats, Brian@Waterboards

From: Quint, Matthew@Waterboards

Sent: Thursday, July 07, 2016 1:23 PM

To: jpackard@mbayaq.org

Cc: Evoy, Barbara@Waterboards; O'Hagan, John@Waterboards; Mrowka,
Kathy@Waterboards; Coats, Brian@Waterboards; Aue, Marianna@waterboards

Subject: J. Packard letter to M. Quint

Attachments: 07.01.2016 - ex parte e-mail to Mr. Bezerra.pdf

Dear Mrs. Packard,

We received your July 6, 2016 letter regarding the Monterey Bay Aquarium’s concerns related to the modification of
Order WR 2009-0060 against California America Water Company. | attached a copy of the e-mail sent on July 1, 2016 by
State Water Board’s counsel to your attorney, Mr. Ryan Bezerra. The attached e-mail identifies the ex parte
communications bar currently in effect, and also provides an interpretation of the section of the preliminary staff
recommendation that you expressed concerns about.

Matthew J. Quint

WRC Engineer

State Water Resources Control Board
Division of Water Rights

(916) 341-5380
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